
 

  

 Learn to Swim News 22/12/23 

 

And Now it’s Summer! 
 
Thank you for all your hard work this year swimmers! We have had so much fun and are in 
awe of your dedication this year to being the best you can be! 
 
 

Speedo Swimmer of the Term 4 2023 - 
 

We have had some great nominations this term and found it very difficult to chose a winner. For our 
School Aged Speedo Swimmer of the Term we have two as both swimmers did amazing work this term. 
Congratulations to Kate Hughes and Arlo Watson. Kate “For gaining confidence to swim in the big pool and 

improving her backstroke by nearly swimming a full length!” Arlo “You improved your 
kick where you are now propelling down the lane and have done really well with 
listening more and more in class!” Our Preschool Speedo Swimmer of the Term goes to 
Ava Brown, “Ava always gives everything a go and gives 100%. She brings a great positive 
energy to every lesson!” Ka Pai Tamariki, we can’t wait to see what you do next term! 
 

Holiday Swim Lessons 
 

Our Holiday Swim Lessons are open for enrolment! 
Week 1 = 8th – 12th January, Week 2 = 15th – 19th January, Week 3 = 22nd – 26th January. 
We have our Swim for Fitness running Week 1 and 3 for levels 6 and above.  
Our Stroke Clinic class is running also in Week 1 and 3. With group classes and Individual 
Lessons running every day from 9am – 11am each week.  
 

Lifejacket Hire! 
 

We have an exciting opportunity for your summer adventures this year. While our 
lifejackets are not in use for the summer holidays, they are available to hire. The hiring 
period is from now until Friday 29th December. You can hire them for four weeks at $20 
per lifejacket (conditions apply).  
 
You can also be in to ~WIN~ a free family swim pass to EANC by entering a photo into the 
draw of you wearing your hired lifejacket at your favourite summer spot! 

 
 

Term 1 2024 – Starts Monday 29th January 2024! 
 
For all enrolment or lifejacket queries please contact our friendly customer service team at 
eanccsr@adc.govt.nz 
 
 

From all of us here at the EANC Swim School, Happy Holidays and Stay Water Safe, 
Julia and the Swim School Team       
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